

The Community Church of Chapel Hill Unitarian Universalist

106 Purefoy Rd. Chapel Hill, NC 27514 ● (919) 942-2050 ● c3huu.org

June 2016

Dear Congregants,

Thank you for your generosity!

On behalf of the entire congregation we want to thank you for your generous pledge of financial support during this spring's annual pledge drive. With your support we are proud to announce a record-setting pledge drive this year.

During this year's pledge drive we heard your stories about how our church community changes lives, serves the wider community, and works for justice. Your pledge makes all of this possible Thanks to your generosity we'll be able to fairly compensate our fantastic staff, fund our excellent programs, and appropriately maintain our buildings and grounds.

Take a moment to feel our deepest thanks and know that your generosity is received with deepest gratitude. We offer our deepest thanks for your support.

With Gratitude,

The Board of Trustees,

The Community Church of Chapel Hill, Unitarian Universalist